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TO:  Sequence VIII Mailing List 
 
SUBJECT: Correction of Typographical Errors 
   
 
 Recently the Sequence VIII Surveillance Panel, via electronic ballot, agreed to address 
typographical errors noted in Sections 11.1.7.2 and 11.1.7.3. Section 11.1.7.2 has been revised to reflect a 
4 hour time limit and section 11.1.7.3 has been revised to reflect a 4 hour time limit and to reference 
section 11.1.7.1 rather than 11.1.7. 

 
 
These changes are effective with the issuance of this letter. 
 

 
 

 
  

   
Fred Gerhart     Frank M. Farber 
Chairman,       Director 
Sequence VIII Surveillance Panel   ASTM Test Monitoring Center 
 
 
Attachment 
 
c: ftp://ftp.astmtmc.cmu.edu/docs/gas/sequenceviii/procedure_and_ils/il14-2-16.pdf 
 
Distribution:  Email 
 



(Revises Test Method D6709-13 as amended by Information Letter 14-1) 
 

11.1.7.2  During the shutdown between the 4 h run-in and 0.5 h flush, consider any time in excess of 85 
min as off-test time counted against the 4 h limit listed in 11.1.7.1. 
 
11.1.7.3  During the shutdown after the 0.5 h flush, consider any time in excess of 145 min as off-test 
time counted against the 4 h limit listed in 11.1.7.1. 
 

 


